
Subject: [Fwd: Phifer's Fountain]
Date: Fri, 21 Sep 2001 12:40:01 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Phifer's Fountain
Date: Thu, 20 Sep 2001 23:19:49 PST

From: "Dave Sadler"<davesadler@telus.net>
To: newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Editor: 

A Lynn Valley delegation appeared before District Council asking that they
acquire Phifer's Fountain, the wooden sculpture currently in front of 200 Granville
Square in Vancouver.

Personally it's not my cup of tea.  However the idea did not deserve the ridicule
& insulting comment of Councillor Bill Denault.

As transcribed Mr. Denault said, "I've got an idea.  You could rearrange these

blocks.  It looks like a hand with an extended finger.  We could put it down

on the waterfront & call it Pheifer's Finger."  

How many more months until the next election???

Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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